SEP 12 1984

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458/84-24

Gulf States Utilities
ATTHN: William J. Cahill, Jr.
Senior Vice President - River Bend
Nuclear Group
’. 0. m m‘
Beaumont, TX 77704

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted under the Resident Inspection
Program by Mr. R. E. Farrell of this office during the period

June 17 through August 17, 1984, of activities authorized by

NRC Construction Permit CPPR-145 for River Bend Unit 1, and to the
discussion of our findings with Mr. J. C. Deddens, and other members of

your staff.

Areas examined during the inspection included licensee action on previous
inspection findings; licensee identified deficiency reports, 10 CFR 50.55(e);
site tours; 1icensee investigation of Cardinal Industrial Products Hed
fasteners; electrical equipment installation; plant staffing; and quality
concerns program. Within theseaareas, the inspection consisted of selective
examination of procedures and tative records, interviews with
personnel, and observationsbby inspector The inspection findings are
documented in the enclosed inspection report.

During this inspection, it was found that certain of your activities were

in violation of NRC requirements. Consequently, you are required to respond
to this violation, in urlth&: in accordance with the provisions of

Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal lations. Your response should be based on the specifics contained
in the Notice of Violation enclosed with this lettor.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosu
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this offfce,
by tel , within 10 days of the date of this letter, and submit written
application to withhold information contained therein within 30 days of the
date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the require-
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Gulf States Utilities -2-

The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be
pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

ori ed @Y
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A - Notice of Violation
2. Appendix B - NRC Inspectior Report 50-458/84-24

cc w/encls:
Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager
Engineering. Nuclear
uels & Licensing
P. 0. Box 2951
Beaumont, TX 77704

bcc to DMB (I1EO1)
bcc distrib. by RIV:

RPB1 Resident Inspector
RPB2 Section Chief (RPE1/A)
EP&RPB R. Denise, DRS&P

J. Collins, RA T. Westerman EOQ

C. Wisner, PAO

Mis System

RIV File

LOUISIANA STATE UNIV., GOV'T DOC. DEPT.
LOUISIANA DIV. OF RAD. CONTROL
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